
Subject: Response to letter from Mr. Bill Drake re North Vancouver Animal Shelter.
Date: Sun, 22 Dec 2002 21:41:10 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Nathalie Valdes" <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>,
"Directors Team" <managecomm@dnv.org>

Dear Mr. Drake:

I am very pleased that your expectation regarding the North Vancouver Animal Shelter have
been met. I also appreciate  that you find our staff diligent and conscientious. 

I will make sure that this letter including my response to you finds its way to the
people concerned  especially Kimberly  Lord and Patti Reid from the shelter. I am a firm
believer in letting our staff know when they are doing a fine job. 

I am especially pleased that this venture has turned out to be  of benefit to  the
community and the animals themselves since I was a strong supporter of going this route.

Once again I  thank you for you letting us know; 

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist.

cc Animal Welfare Shelter. 
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